
 

 

4399.       Special Release    22 June, 2021 

 

REGISTRATION FOR THE NATIONAL HEALTH INSURANCE SCHEME (NHIS) 

 

This is to inform members of staff who are yet to register for NHIS that the University 
Health Services (Jaja Clinic) has commenced compilation of names for new NHIS 
registration.  
 
Kindly visit NHIS' office at Jaja Clinic to register your name between 9.00 am-1.00 pm 
from Monday-Friday.  
 
Registration will close on Monday 5 July, 2021.  
 
Note: Those that were captured on 27 November, 2020 should check for their printouts 
if they are yet to do so. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 
Registrar 

 

 

  


